
Meeting Highlights 
24 Aug 2021 

Attendance: 30 
Post Family Picnic: 40 attended the picnic held at Lone Oak Park and thanks to Grill Master Jeff 
Zinkgraf for preparing grilled chicken breasts and pulled pork. Beautiful day and great company 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck presented the Post with the First place State Postal Match 
trophy won by the Post shooters. Any youth ages 12-18 are eligible to compete and classes will 
start September 20th call DuWayne at (920) 627-1879 
P.O.W./M.I.A.: Dennis Halloran reported 16 M.I.A.’s recovered in July 2021 for proper burial; 
US Army 3-France, 2-Netherlands, 3-Germany, 1-Papua, 4-Pearl Harbor; US Navy 4-Pearl 
Harbor; US Marine Corps 1-Tarawa; US Army Air Corps 2-Romania. There will be a short 
ceremony at City Hall September 17th at 8:00 AM for National POW/MIA Recognition Day 
PACKER RAFFLE: The drawing will be held at the Post September 11th 10:00 AM. Presently 
sales have covered expenses for the season tickets. Hopefully there will be a SURGE in sales. 
Contact Jeff Zinkgraf (920) 602-8505 or Kelly Wilfer (920) 207-5571 for more information 
Oratorical Contest: The Post Adjutant is stepping down as chairman. He will assist anyone 
interested in this position.  
Badger Boys State: Ripon College will no longer host the session and the new site will be UW-
Eau Clare 
9/11 Remembrance: The Post will be hosting the remembrance of the attack on the United 
States on September 11th, 2001 at the Plymouth High School parking lot on Saturday 
September 11th, 2021, Noon-3:00 PM. There will be a display of first responders’ equipment 
and personnel and other groups. Members are encouraged to assist in meeting and greeting 
the public, Please 
Contact the Post Adjutant (920) 892-2651 or kkaczkowski@wi.rr.com to join and help 
G.I. Breakfast: The first breakfast of the season is scheduled to be held Sunday September 19th. 
TWO changes: cost will be $10.00 per person and the hours will be 8:00 AM-11:00 AM. Help is 
always needed especially clean up contact the Post Adjutant 
Social Night: The Post is in the planning stages to continue with this event. The Depot Supper 
Club is the caterer and as you are aware many places are having issues with help. As soon as we 
can work out a plan with Pat Campbell a formal announcement will be at the September 
meeting 
S.A.L.: Membership is at 55%, Blood drives August 25th and October 20th at the Post. Contact 
DuWayne Wieck (920) 627-1879 to help out as being a point of contact, Very easy job 
Note: Post member Neil Dearborn presented the membership a framed handkerchief 
presented to his uncle from the citizens of Paris France for the liberation of Paris during World 
War ll. His uncle was with General Patton’s 3rd Army as tank crew, and was in appreciation for 
their efforts and sacrifice 
Blood Drive Help: Need someone from the Post to be a point of contact for the Blood Drive 
contact DuWayne Wieck (920) 627-1879 for information Very Easy Job 

NEXT MEETING SEPTEMBER 14th, 7:00 PM AT THE POST 
 
                                                                    Auxiliary News 
 ALA in the Know, an informative day learning more about the Auxiliary will be Oct 9th in 
Brookfield and Oct 16th in Green Lake. There’s one in Appleton on Oct 2nd but we will be 
hosting the Sheboygan Cty Fall Meeting so not a good date. More info at first meeting. We have 
lost Another one of our long-time members, Ellie Langjahr a 66-year member. Service was 
Thursday Aug. 28th. 
Next meeting is Monday Sept 13th at 6:30. Hope to see many of you there as we have much to 
discuss and decisions to be made.  
Look for info on the Legions Remembrance of 911 and honoring our Emergency Personnel at 
the High School Parking Lot on Sept. 11th 
Enjoy the County Fair everyone! 
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